
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

!NSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

ADVISORY

TO ALL IC STAKEHOLDERS

Due to the inclement weather brought by the southwest monsoon, please be advised that
the work in the lnsurance Commission - Manila is suspended effective 12:00 Noon
todav. 17 Julv 2018.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

17 July 2018

CN:AJA1ffi061

lC Division Manager
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